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Dear Friends,

The anniversary of a great leader’s passing (his “yartzeit”) is a special
time to deepen our connection to him. Each year, people from around
the world take advantage of this opportunity as they commemorate the
passing of the Lubavitcher Rebbe, Rabbi Menachem Mendel
Schneerson, on the Third of Tammuz, 5754 (June 12, 1994).

Anyone who had the fortune to meet him during his lifetime can relate
the unparalleled attention, love and kindness that the Rebbe freely
offered both Jews and non-Jews from every walk of life—regardless of
their background, situation or degree of religious involvement. All
attest to the extraordinary peace, inspiration and direction which this
outstanding righteous leader offered unconditionally throughout his life.

Our Sages declare that “the Righteous are even greater after their
passing than during their lifetime,” and the constant stream of visitors
to the Rebbe’s resting place (the “Ohel”) from every sector of the
Jewish nation testifies to the powerful truth of their words. The Ohel
has become a center for self-discovery, where thousands continue to
receive inspiration, blessing and guidance through the moments they
spend with the Rebbe.

On Sunday, June 27 of this year, in honor of the tenth anniversary of
the Rebbe’s passing, communities all over the world will host special
programs. In New York, many national and international visitors will
join us in a special program that will commence with a visit to the Ohel
followed by a tour of the Chassidic community and Chabad-Lubavitch
Headquarters in Crown Heights, Brooklyn. Highlights will include stops
at the Rebbe’s personal study, from which he served the Jewish people
without respite for close to fifty years; and at the Agudas Chassidei
Chabad library, one of the world’s most extensive Judaica collections.

We are truly excited to offer you the opportunity to join us in this
enlightening event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Wishing you success in all your endeavors,
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You are cordially invited
Sunday, June 27, 2004

The Eighth of Tammuz, 5764
fo

A Visit to the Ohel

Commemorating the tenth anniversary
of the passing of

Rabbi Menachem Mendel Schneerson,

The Lubavitcher Rebbe,
of Righteous Memory
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The trip to the Ohel will be followed by a brunch, and a guided
tour of Crown Heights, Brooklyn. Highlights of the tour will
include a visit to "770"- Chabad-Lubavitch World Headquarters,
with special stops at the Rebbe's Personal Study and the
world-renowned Agudas Chassidei Chabad Library.
Experience first-hand the fascinating process of the creation of a
Torah scroll at a Torah scribe's workshop, and view the finest in
contemporary Chassidic art at the Chassidic Art Institute. The
trip will conclude with a Banquet Dinner featuring
internationally recognized speakers.

$80 per person RSVP
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A Meeting of Souls

A Visit to the Ohel
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